


Erwin Anthony Earl 
23 14 West Village Lane 
Springfield, MO 65807 

Re: Cancellation of Private Pay Telephone Certificate 

Dear Erwin Anthony Earl: 

I received a note from you on your Statement of Revenue form stating you are no longer 
in business. To cancel your certificate, please send a letter requesting cancellation and stating 
the reason for your request. Please note in your request that your certificate was granted under 
the name “Erwin Anthony Earl” on May 7, 2001 in Case No. TA-2001-566. 

Your letter requesting cancellation should be addressed to: 

Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

An official case will then be opened to address your request to cancel your certificate. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you need additional information, please contact 
me at (573) 751-7496. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Anderson 
Data Center 

/MA 
cc: Helen Davis, PSC Internal Accounting 

Dale Hardy Roberts, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Dan Joyce, General Counsel 

Informed Consumers, Quality Utility Services, and a Dedicated Organizaiton for Missourians in the 2lst Century 




